
Sugar Hill Conservation Commission           DRAFT 

Minutes 

April 16, 2015 

Attending: Kathie Galligan, Tim Williams, Margo Connors 

Coffin Pond improvements were discussed.  

Margo will contact Road Agent to get his opinion on the plan and ask what portion town is able to 

complete. Would be best if Doug spoke directly with Forester, Ben Hudson re pros and cons of different 

options. 

Kathie will contact DES re wetlands permit 

Road clean-up scheduled for Saturday, May 8
th

 at 8:30.  

Nest meeting: May 21,2015 @ 7 pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margo Connors 


